
EMBASSY OF INDIA
Belgrade

Embassy of India, Belgrade had issued a tender notice on 25th June, 2024 on its’
website to all interested companies/firms specializing in packing & international shipping
services  to  provide their Quotes in  the  prescribed format  along with  relevant
documentations  including profile of  the  company,  financial  statements,  quotation
structure, standard service offering etc.

It  is  informed  that  Interested parties may submit their  price  offer in  a sealed
envelope (double cover) to the Embassy of India, Belgrade, latest by  1400 hrs August 23  rd  ,  
2024 at the following address:

HEAD OF CHANCERY 

EMBASSY OF INDIA

Malog Radojice 20, Belgrade

Please  note  that  those  companies  have  already  submitted  their  bids,  are  not  required to
submit it again.

For more detailed information, interested companies may visit Embassy Website
(https://eoibelgrade.gov.in/public_files/assets/pdf/belgrade_25june2024_tender1.pdf)
under the Tender Column on the Home Page and quote accordingly.


